Alberta Artists Association

Annual General Meeting – Saturday December 15, 2007
1. Report by the Chair (Sabrina Yung)
It has been a very good year with 3 art shows.
· Aridrie Library

· Devonian Gardens (April)

· Devonian Gardens (November)

A warm welcome was extended to our new members

2. Financial Report (Jake Mah)
As of December 2007 we have $175.36. It was agreed that the magnitude of our financial transactions did not warrant a bank account. 

3. Annual Report (Nora Stewart)

The Associations Annual Returns for the Society have been filed and Proof of Filing Documents has been received. 

4. Communications (Sharon Hutton)
An e-mail was sent out asking for any revisions that people would like on their Bio’s and membership cards. It was suggested that the brochure be revised to represent the whole association in a generic form.

5. Exhibition and Website (Dan Lada)
The goal this year is to upgrade the website.

There was a general discussion on exhibits. We need to prepare more work for showing. It was agreed that the shows were fun and we would keep our eyes open for new opportunities. 

The plan is for two shows, one in the spring and one in the fall.

6. Elections of Board for 2008

The following were elected to represent the Association in the coming year.
President: Sharon Hutton

Vice President: Tina Ledesma

Treasurer: Jake Mah

Secretary: Nora Stewart

Co-Membership Chair: Sabrina Yung and Rob Wittebrood

Exhibition Chair: Dan Laba

